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Nursery Update

 20th January 2023
	Hello everyone,
I hope this finds you all well and warm -not easy in this weather and all of us thinking twice before putting the heating on.

It’s been very exciting for the children to see the snow and we’ve really enjoyed investigating and playing in it. The children wore wellies to play in it and they were great at putting on their own- which was fantastic. Unfortunately, when putting their shoes back on, most of the children needed help. We’ve been teaching and encouraging the children to put them on themselves so please do the same at home and consider your choice of shoes for your child to wear at Nursery. As I am sure you can imagine, putting on and fastening 20+ pairs of shoes can be rather time consuming!

	This week we’ve been doing lots of investigations involving melting and freezing so the snow and ice have come in handy and learning lots of new vocabulary along the way. The children have found out more about the Arctic and the animals that live there as well as creating some fantastic Mondrian style paintings and learning about Muhammad Ali. On our Curiosity Table we have been using our sense of smell to match smells and photographs and we have started counting out pennies to pay for our snack. In maths we have been looking for shapes in our environment, counting and thinking about more and less.    [image: image1.jpg]


 
	Next week, we will be celebrating Lunar New Year/ Chinese New Year- the Year of the Rabbit, thinking about Chinese culture, food and landmarks. We’ll also be finding out about penguins, where they live- at the other end of the Earth- in Antarctica.
We will be comparing weights of objects again and using bucket scales and well as continuing to practice our subitizing skills. [image: image2.jpg]





	 Please remember that we have Healthy School Status                 and have a pure water only policy for our water bottles. Please- no juice or flavoured water. 
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	      Please name hats, gloves and scarves. We do our very best to keep track but naming items really helps. 
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     Also, thank you for Nursery fund donations. We are hoping to have a Chinese food tasting at the end of the week to help us celebrate Chinese New Year so if you can afford to donate, please do. 


                                                                             




